

School Contact Information

www.st-johnscofe.durham.sch.uk

Telephone: 01388 773476

E-mail:shildonstjohns@durhamlearning.net

Follow us on Twitter: @StJohnsShildon

Newsletter: 15th December 2017

Achieving More Together as God's Children

School News:

A group of Year 6 children stayed back after school recently to create the wooden masterpieces which are on show outside school. The children enjoyed designing their own tree, hammering, painting and working as part of a team to come up with these wonderful winter themed trees!



Early Years - The Nativity

Early Years had a fabulous time re-telling the story of the birth of Baby Jesus. They particularly enjoyed getting dressed up in their costumes, and all looked amazing! They were so confident, remembering lines and singing beautifully in front of 2 huge audiences'. Everyone was extremely proud of the children's performances - a real credit to teachers and parents alike!





KS1 - Something Special

Year's 1 and 2 have performed an amazing Nativity this year called 'Something Special'. It certainly was something special! The children did a fantastic job. We had elves, fairies, lots of toys, scrumptious food, our very own Father Christmas and many more super characters. We really are in the festive spirit!



KS2 - AladdinTrouble

The whole of KS2 put on an outstanding performance of, 'Aladdin Trouble' this week. The show was an amazing success. The children thoroughly enjoyed putting on the spectacle for their parents and friends. It was non-stop laughter from beginning to end, the children really did steal the show!



The Y5 and Y6 pupils took on the speaking parts expertly supported by the chorus which were the children from Y3 and Y4. The pupils really worked hard to learn their parts in only three weeks. The children became more and more confident in their performance as they went along. The staff are extremely proud of each and every one of them – oh yes they are!



A huge thank you to all of the parents and friends that came to see it and support the children. Thank you.

The last day for ordering performance photo's is Wednesday 20th December.

Star of the Week - 8th December 2017

Reception - Harley T
Year 1 - Faye
Year 2 - Holly
Year 3 - Zeke
Year 4 - Chelsea
Year 5 - Anthony
Year 6 - Elle



Diary Dates:

Mon 18th Dec - Christmas Party - Year 5 & Year 6

Tues 19th Dec - Christmas Party - Year 3 & Year 4

Wed 20th Dec - Christmas Party - Year 1 & Year 2

Rev David's After School Club

Thur 21st Dec - Christmas Party Nursery/Rec

School closes Friday 22nd December 2017 Re-opens Monday 8th January 2018